



September 4, 2020

Gothenburg Rotary PO Box 3 Gothenburg, NE 69138

Dear Joan Windrum,

I'm so pleased to inform you that District 5630 has approved your request for district grant funds for the Rotary year 2020-21. Combined the district has issued checks for \$24,882.00.

I have included a check for your project(s) entered at MatchingGrants.org. I have uploaded a copy of check #336 for \$1,000.00 to the documents folder for you. For the few clubs who had multiple projects, a single check for all projects was written. Please deposit this check as soon as you receive it.

Remember to complete the final report after you have implemented the project, and upload it to the documents folder. Additionally, please upload pictures of the finished project or Rotarians helping to complete your project(s).

Thank you for your support of The Rotary Foundation.

Scott McLaughlin
Past District Governor, 2019-20
District Rotary Foundation Chair
DG.2019@5630mail.org

PS: This was your club's contributions made 3 years ago. For the benefit of future projects, and your club's involvement with TRF, I would really enjoy making a presentation to your club. I can do it in person, or online via ZOOM.